
We’re switching from Health Advocate to  
MagnaCare Advocacy Services on September 1, 2021 
 
 
Dear Participant, 
 
As a past or current user of Health Advocate, we wanted to inform you about exciting changes 
to your healthcare advocacy benefit. Effective September 1, 2021, we are switching to a 
new healthcare advocacy service provider: MagnaCare Advocacy Services. You’ll enjoy 
all the same services you had before, but now with an even more personal touch. This special 
MagnaCare team is committed to helping you get the most out of your benefits and giving you 
concierge-level service. 
 
Effective September 1, 2021, your MagnaCare Advocates can help you with: 
 
HEALTHCARE NAVIGATION 
 

• Finding providers based on your preferences 
• Answering questions about your benefits and plan 
• Scheduling appointments on your behalf 
• Handling provider office/billing questions 

 
PROVIDER COORDINATION 
 

• Coordinating services and treatment among doctors, medical facilities, and hospitals  
• Matching you to the best options for care 

 
FAMILY ASSISTANCE SERVICES 
 

• Accessing support from private and public healthcare agencies  
• Hospice care 
• Eldercare 

 
Dependents and family members are encouraged to use MagnaCare Advocacy Services, even 
if they are not on your medical plan. 
 
The Health Advocate service line will no longer be available to you after August 31. The new 
number to call for your healthcare advocacy needs starting September 1 is: 866-624-
6260, Monday to Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
 
When you need someone on your side as you navigate your family’s healthcare needs, call 
your MagnaCare Advocacy Team for personalized service you can count on.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Trustees of the Employees Security Fund of the Electrical Products Industries 
 
 


